
We are Zooming almost everyday and we have two small meetings that still get 
together. Our Serenity Day for Sat June 20 is still scheduled for Stone Park. The flyer is 
on our website but instead of a pot luck we are having BYOB (bring your own bag). We 
will have a virtual office meeting in Monday June 1 and a virtual District meeting or 
possibly a get together on July 16. Looking forward to our Spring Virtual Assembly  
 
Respectfully in service 
Barb G DR District 1 
 


